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MEETING NOTICE CANCELLATION/ CHANGE 

Please see the Department of Aging and Adult Service’s (DAAS) 

Commission/Finance Committee meeting cancellation and other 

important changes below for January/February 2019: 

 

 The regularly scheduled Monday, January 7, 2019 DAAS Commission meeting is 

now cancelled. 

 

 The DAAS Commission’s Finance Committee meeting is due to commence on 

Wednesday, January 30, 2019 at 1:30 PM City Hall, room 408.  At this time, DAAS 

staff will present the first reading of the budget to the DAAS Finance Committee. 

 

 The February 2019 regular DAAS Commission meeting which normally takes 

place on the first Wednesday of each month will now take place on Friday, 

February 15, at 1:30 PM City Hall, room 408. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at (415) 355-3509 or by email with any questions 

or concerns. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Bridget Badasow, 

DAAS Commission Secretary 

 


